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Dear Renae Scalabrin, November 2, 2020

It is with great pleasure that [ would like to nominate you as Garibaldi Grade School’s
Volunteer of the Month for the month of November. Garibaldi Grade School staff, along
with staff across the district appreciate all you did to keep the Grub Club Program alive
this summer and even made it better than ever, even during a pandemic!

Your dedication and focus to bring together multiple people and groups throughout the
county was not an easy task. We appreciate your ability to have people work together,
create wonderful meals, as well as even finding a way to ensure the meals could be
delivered to students.

Your countless hours of planning and determining how best to move this program forward
was amazing and we are grateful for your time and dedication. Thank you for continuing
to support all students in the Neah-Kah-Nie School District.

[ would like to invite you to the next Neah-Kah-Nie School Board Meeting on
November 9%, at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom. Kathie Sellars will share the link with you. Thanks
again for everything you have done and continue to do!

Sincerely,

Janmarie Nugent, Principal
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